
 
 
 

 
1500 Bishop Street, P.O. Box 1060, Cambridge, ON  N1R 5X6 

Phone:  519-621-8405, Ext. 2355    Fax: 519-621-0383 

 
 
September 6, 2011          
  

BY RESS and COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc.  2012 IRM Application  
            EB-2011-0156 

 
On June 22, 2011 the Board sent a letter surveying all electricity distribution utilities in 
the province as to which of various elements they anticipate are to be included in their 
2012 IRM Application.  This information was requested so that the Board could assign 
distributors into one of six application groups based on the expected level of complexity 
of their application.   
 
Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc. (“CNDH”) responded to the survey on July 4, 
2011 and indicated at that time they would not be applying for LRAM/SSM Recovery.  
On August 2, 2011 the Board issued a letter indicating that CNDH was assigned to 
Tranche 6, with an application deadline of November 25, 2011.  The letter stated that the 
information filed in the survey is not binding on distributors and if a distributor 
contemplates a material increase to the complexity of their application, they should file in 
an earlier tranche.   
 
Subsequent to that date CNDH determined that they will be applying for LRAM/SSM 
Recovery. 
   
As a result, CNDH respectfully requests to file its 2012 IRM Application, with an 
LRAM/SSM Recovery, on November 10, 2011 which is consistent with the date for the 
earlier, Tranche 5 grouping.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CAMBRIDGE AND NORTH DUMFRIES HYDRO INC. 

 

Original signed by John Grotheer 

 
John W. Grotheer 
President and CEO   


